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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Now that the new academic year is well underway, the PTA (Parent Teachers Association) 
really needs your help!  
 
Over the years we have organised and funded many events along with providing 
additional equipment for the school. We are a very small and friendly PTA who are in 
desperate need of some new members to join our team if we are to continue. 
 
We usually meet once a month after school on a Monday to discuss and arrange new 
fund raising ideas. If you feel that you could support us in any way we would love to hear 
from you. 
 
Our first meeting will be held on Monday 3rd October in the Parents' Room.  Tea, coffee, 

cake and a very warm welcome will be provided! Please come and join in to help raise 

funds for our wonderful school. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Watson  

(PTA Teacher Representative) 

 

Dream, Believe and Achieve! 


